
Notice of Preliminary Public Hearing 

 
 

The Department of Children and Families announces that it will hold a preliminary public 
hearing on a statement of scope for proposed rules relating to foster care licensing.  

 

The statement of scope for the proposed rules is available to review at 
https://docs.legis.wisconsin.gov/code/scope_statements/comment. 
 

Hearing Information 
 

Date: August 24, 2023 

Time: 3 p.m. 
Zoom meeting ID: 771 167 8516 

Join Zoom Meeting 
https://dcfwi.zoom.us/j/7711678516 
Conference call number: 1 (312) 626-6799  

 
Submittal of Written Comments 

Written comments may be submitted via email to dcfpublichearing@wisconsin.gov or via the 

website http://docs.legis.wisconsin.gov/code/comment through August 24, 2023.   
 

Agency Contact 

Elaine Pridgen, (608) 422-7077, elaine.pridgen@wisconsin.gov 

https://docs.legis.wisconsin.gov/code/scope_statements/comment
https://dcfwi.zoom.us/j/7711678516
http://docs.legis.wisconsin.gov/code/comment

